
From: Maydha Vinson <maydha.vinson@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2021 3:46 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Public Comment on ZBA20-027; 217 West Madison Street 
 

 
Hello,  
 
I live across the street from 217 West Madison Street at 618 South Main Street. I would like to submit a 
public comment in favor of this alteration, as I think it would add to the home, neighborhood, and 
community.  
 
Thank you! 
 
Maydha Vinson 
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